
4/11/2024

Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Lunch Menu - Baked Ham, Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans & Roll

● End of Course Testing for ELA will begin on Monday, April 15. We will run on the Block
Schedule, but we will be starting with 2nd, 4th, and 6th periods. Please look carefully at
the testing schedule for both ELA and Math that has been emailed to you so you can
share the dates of testing with your parents. Please try to be at school each day that you
have testing. If you have any questions about testing, please ask either your English
teacher or your Math teacher.

● Breakfast will be provided free during the testing period. This will begin on April 15th.

● Anyone interested in trying out for the 2024-2025 Red Raider Cheerleading Squad
should see Ms. Clouse in room 303 for additional information. Tryouts will be April 23-26
and you must have a current physical on file to be eligible.

● Math Tutoring is canceled for Thursday, April 11th

● Teachers - Please be sure to complete your online Testing Training before Monday.
See your email for details.

● Students and Teachers need to be sure to check emails daily to check for Testing
updates.

Thought of the day:
“You don’t have to be perfect to be amazing.”

Have a Twinkling Thursday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


